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Topic 1. Sustainability of current and future forestry operations in NSW 
We urge the Forestry Corporation to spare the Nambucca State Forest, extending to Hyland Park 
village, from further logging, and especially clear felling.  This is a modest-sized parcel of land but 
it harbours an important variety of native fauna; wallabies, kangaroos, sugar gliders, possums, 
amongst others. It also provides safe haven for native bird species being driven out by marauding 
flocks of noisy minors, which, although also native, have become endemic in the increasingly 
cleared urban land surrounding the forest. 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Brian Byrne and Gwen Johnson-Byrne 

 
 




